
Update as of 8 February 2017 to Agenda Item 24

Update on The Green care home

The original wording was:

3.2 The Council has received a written commitment in principle from NHS 
commissioners for the Council to provide 37 beds for intermediate care/ 
recovery support at The Green. This is subject to the outcome of the wider 
NHS contracting round. We are expecting to hear confirmation in January but 
not in time to include in this report.

This has been updated to:

3.2 The Council has received a written commitment in principle from NHS 
commissioners for the Council to provide 37 beds for intermediate care/ 
recovery support which we want to provide at The Green. This was subject to 
the outcome of the wider NHS contracting round. We have now received 
written confirmation that all three CCGs have committed to supporting up to 
37 beds for intermediate/ recovery services. The CCGs have indicated that 
they would want the new service to be mobilised as part of the broader 
community intermediate care developments through July to October in 
readiness for a November start. This funding arrangement will be done as part 
of our S.75 partnership agreement under the Better Care Fund.


